



Telephone: 0161 770 3137 ínfo@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk www.burnleybrow.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith. BA(Hons) MA, PGCE

25th February 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Children in Year 2 having been learning about the Islamic Pillar of Zakat. They were inspired by Dr Hany El Banna, so the children have decided to raise money for his charity Islamic Relief.

Today, the Islamic Relief charity raises over millions of pounds, helping people in 45 countries. It provides food, medical care and water to those in need as well as helping poor communities by building houses and schools, and improving sanitation and hygiene.

On Friday 28th February, children can wear non-uniform for a donation of £1.

This will be donated to Islamic Relief to help communities is need all over the world.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Shaw and Mrs Ellis-Radahd

















